
Hi Mayor and Council, 
Without appropriate community engagement this CANNOT happen. 
I have enjoyed this stunning natural park for over 30 years and use it almost daily. 
I will see you at the next council meeting along with the Whistler community to put a STOP this 
ridiculous plan. 
Cheers 
Dianne and Keith Foster 
6484 Balsam Way 
Whistler 
V8E0C5 

 
 
https://www.piquenewsmagazine.com/opinion/letter-whistler-dont-pave-over-rainbow-park-
legendary-vibe-
6498192?fbclid=IwAR3xcykI15MBSZBCVzWh2NIAHDiZZ55iStdQ4gNZmNXKvNEqHSQqFyoN
URc&mibextid=ncKXMA 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


